
 
 

 

 
BA- PHALABORWA MUNICIPALITY 

 
 

Enquiry  : Mr. Selepe NW  
Tel  : (015) 780 6300 
 Date   : 09 November 2020 
 
 
 
Notice of cancellation of Tender 

 

You are hereby advised that the following tender has been Cancelled. 
 
 
Tender No. 01/20/21:  Provision of Security guarding services and Alarm System for a period of 
three years published on Phalaborwa Herald newspaper on the 10th of July 2020 and the Star 
newspaper published on Tuesday the 7th of July 2020. 
 
 
 
The tender has been cancelled due to material irregularities in the tender process. 
 
 
The municipality sincerely apologizes for any inconvenienced that may be caused 
 
 
 
Moakamela MI 
Municipal Manager 
Notice No. 32/20 

  


